
 

Mount Colah Station  
Footbridge Renewal works 
From Saturday 27 May to Sunday 28 May 2023 & 
From Saturday 10 June to Monday 12 June 2023 
What we’re doing 
Sydney Trains is replacing the existing footbridge at Mount Colah Station.  As part of the project, new 
platform lifts will also be constructed on the platform and eastern and western sides of the station.      

Upcoming works 
To prepare for the construction of a new pedestrian footbridge and lifts, the following activities will occur 
in and around the station from Saturday 27 May to Sunday 28 May and from Saturday 10 June to Monday 
12 June 2023: 
• Electrical pole removal 
• Lift shaft piling 
• Installation of hoarding on the platforms, both in and around the station area. 

How this affects you 
Noise 
• These works will create additional noise over both weekends.   
• Works will take place from 4am Saturday 27 May to 11pm Sunday 28 May and from 5am Saturday 10 

June to 11pm Monday 12 June 2023. 
• Power tools and machinery will be used throughout the works, and we will select low-noise equipment 

when available.   
• Equipment may be delivered to the worksite outside the above times. Some deliveries may occur at 

night due to daytime travel restrictions on large vehicles.   
• Final (finishing) works including the removal of equipment may take place beyond the dates stated 

above. 
Road and footpath closures 
• Closure of the southbound left (slow) lane and adjacent footpath on the Pacific Highway will occur:  

o From 2pm on Saturday 27 May to 11pm on Sunday 28 May  
o From 5am to 9am on Saturday 10 June 
o From 2pm on Saturday 10 June to 11pm on Monday 12 June. 

• Shuttle buses will be available throughout both weekends to transport pedestrians between Pierre 
Close and Pacific Highway. 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Parking and bus stop changes 
• The existing bus stop on the southbound side of Pacific Highway at Mount Colah Station will be 

relocated further north, as outlined in the map below. 
• Detours will be in place for the duration of works. Motorists are encouraged to plan their trip and use 

alternate routes to avoid the area. Please use trip planner to plan your journey.  
• Traffic controllers will be on duty to direct motorists and pedestrians throughout the works. 

Other impacts 
The station platform will be closed from 5am Saturday 10 June to 11pm Monday 12 June 2023. Buses will 
replace trains during this time. We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation 
during these essential works. 

 

Contact us  
Project Information line: 1800 684 490  
Email: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
Website: transport.nsw.gov.au/sydtraincommunity  
To report environmental concerns (24 hours): 1300 656 999 
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